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Full Text

The Permanent Forum also recommends that the Economic and Social Council
and the Human Rights Council note the proposal to accredit indigenous peoples’
representative institutions as observers in the General Assembly and to consider
accreditation for indigenous peoples’ representative institutions to participate in
their meetings and meetings of their subsidiary bodies on issues affecting them.
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